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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Dear Petaluma City Council,

It's my understanding that on Monday, October 16th, you'll be holding the
"Active Transportation Plan Update, City Thread Final Report, and Updates on D
Street & Rainer Ave Traffic Calming Projects"

As a 20-year resident of Petaluma who walks daily in our town, | strongly
support Active Transportation improvements throughout Petaluma. Traffic
calming measures on our streets, particularly those streets near our public
schools and near our downtown are critical to the safety and welfare of all our
residents - and particularly our youth.

Thank you for your commitment to the safety and wellbeing of our residents by
adopting traffic calming measures to ensure the safety of pedestrians, bicyclists
and drivers in our community.

My very best,
Heather Muir





